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Thank you to everyone who was able to come along and support our Sports Morning and Afternoon 

Monday. It was great to have a whole school event with parents attending. 

On Tuesday, Year 2 visited the STEAM museum. They also had a fantastic day and the staff who went 

with them were very proud of their behaviour, receiving compliments from the public and the museum. 

Next week, I am off on school residential with Year 6 to the Isle of Wight. Again, this is the first 

time that they have been able to do this since 2019, so we are really looking forward to it. To this end, 

I won’t be writing a newsletter next week. If you need to contact me, please do so via the school 

office and they will get a message to me. We will try to post on Twitter each day so please do see all 

that we are up to!          Jennifer Bayne 

 

 

Speedstacks Finalists and Champions! 

A big well done to all our speedstacks finalists – Lighting up Life and Learning  

Bees – Samuel & Cerys  Butterflies – Tiggy & Peter    

1A – James & Elizabeth  1CS – Isabella & Archie 

2H – Ralph & Holly  2T – Phoebe & Theo 

3C – Isabelle & Freddy H    3L – Freddie R & Elizabeth  3R – Alice & Sam 

4C – Olivia & Jo     4L – Finley & Lily C  4R – Emily & Logan 

5O – Joey & Lola   5S – Kara & Jacob 

6B – Mary & Max  6J – Madeleine & Zach 

Sports House Captains 

Well done to the following Year 6 children who were chosen as Sports House Captains last week to 

help coordinate the points and support Mr Smith and the staff in the organisation of events as well as 

with Sports Day on Monday.  

St George – Scarlett & Cherilise   St Andrew – Caique & Nicole 

  St David – Amir & Lacie    St Patrick – Mary & Michael 
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Open Evening – Wednesday, 6th July 

You are invited to come and look around our school and speak 

with the teachers on Wednesday, 6th July between 4 – 6pm. 

Mrs James until 

 

Clubs 

PLEASE NOTE THAT NEXT WEEK IS THE LAST WEEK FOR ALL CLUBS.  

SOME CLUBS HAVE ALREADY FINISHED – PARENTS OF CHILDREN ATTENDING 

THESE CLUBS WILL HAVE BEEN NOTIFIED SEPARATELY. 

Fundraising Effort 

Well done to Elsie (5S) who has raised £100 making and selling bracelets at her family’s business in 

aid of the DEC Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal. Great effort 😊 

Class Photos and Leavers’ Photos – last chance to order 

Please place your order online, or return the paper form to the School Office, by 9.30am Friday 24th 

June when they will be collected by the photographer.  

 
FSSA (Friends of St Sampson’s) Notice 

 

SAVE THE DATE - Tuesday, 19th July – End of Year Disco! 

More details to follow in due course, but there will be 3 separate discos: 

Reception, Y1 & Y2   Y3, Y4, Y5   Y6 Leavers 

 

 


